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On Saturday 1st October, 
26 of our BWA pupils 
participated in the TCS 

Mini Marathon. Pupils from 
Reception to Year 6 were 
invited to participate in a 
short race which took them 
over the finish line of the 
London Marathon before 
the big event on Sunday 

2nd October. 
Some of our Year 

6 pupils, completed 
a longer 2.6km 
race. While the 
remainder of the 

students, completed 
1 mile of the 

London marathon 
course.  

All the participants 
showed true 

determination in 
completing the 

challenge with many 
of them having never 

completed this 
distance before. 

Great work BWA!  


